
 

 

Our Ref: MJ/AW 
 

4th July 2025 
 
Mr S Logue 
Executive Headteacher 
St Anne’s RC High School, a Voluntary Academy 
Glenfield Road 
Heaton Chapel 
Stockport 
SK4 2QP 
 
By email 
 

Dear Sheldon 

Inspection of St Anne’s RC High School by the Catholic Schools Inspectorate on 12th and 13th June 2025 
 
I have pleasure in enclosing the report from the recent inspection. 
 
This report was a pleasure to read, reflecting the hard work and dedication of all to promote Gospel values which 
inspire a community into action to serve others. Strong systems, now embedded, promote a thriving Catholic 
Life and Mission at St Anne's. Well done! 
 
The school must upload a copy of the report to their website, and distribute it to parents, within five working 
days of receiving it. It will also be available electronically on the diocesan and CES websites. 
 
A copy of the report has also been sent to the chair of your governing board. 
 
Attached to this email is also a copy of our post-inspection survey. I would very much appreciate your considered 
response as it will help us to improve our service to the bishop.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and assistance in the inspection process. 
 
With every good wish. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Martin Johnson 
Catholic Schools Inspectorate Coordinator 


